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Charity ISLAMIC CRUISE WITH GER 

ITINERARY LIST 

VOYAGER OF THE SEAS - ROYAL CARIBBEAN 

(SINGAPORE - PENANG - PHUKET - OPEN SEA-SINGAPORE) 

5 D 4 N 

04 November 2019 - 08 November 2019 

Structure of programmes are subjected to changes* 

All programmes will be in Bahasa* 
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DAY TIME ACTIVITY LOCATION 

1 11:30 Hours 

12:00 Hours 

14:00 Hours 

15:30 Hours 
(Onwards) 

18:00 – 21:00 
Hours 

Get together @ Marina Bay Cruise 
Centre, Singapore 

Distributions of praying mats, 
compasses, charges & name tags 

Entry registration/ Check in 
(Subject to ship & immigration 
approval) 

Lunch 

Dhuhr and Asr prayer (Jama' 
Takdim) in individual passengers’ 
cabin 

Prayer readings, briefings and co-
ordinated acquaintance meetings 
between Asatizah and passengers 

Safety drill (Mandatory) 

Dinner 

Enjoy the Sunset and Relax 

Maghrib and Isha prayer (Jama' 
Takhir) in congregation 

Supper 

Relax (Self Activity) 

Marina Bay Cruise 
Centre, 
Singapore 

TBA 

Voyager of The 
Seas 

TBA 

Cabin 

TBA 

Assembly Station 
on Deck 7 

TBA 

Deck 15 – FWD 

TBA 
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2 04:30 Hours 

07:00 - 10:00 
Hours 

10:00 – 11:30 
Hours 

12:00 – 14:00 
Hours 

14:00 Hours 

18:00 – 21:00 
Hours 

Qiyamullail (Night Vergil Prayer) 

Fajr Prayer in congregation 

Tazkirah after Fajr Prayer while 
watching sunrise 

Breakfast 

Dhuha Lecture 

Lunch 

Dhuhr and Asr prayer (Jama' Takdim) 
in individual passengers’ cabin 

Gather for a tour in Penang (free and 
easy) 

*Must be back on board by 19:30
Hours Malaysia Time

Dinner 

Enjoy the Sunset and Relax 

Maghrib and Isha prayer (Jama' 
Takhir) in congregation 

Supper 

Relax (Self Activity) 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Deck 15 - FWD 

TBA 

TBA 

TBA 

TBA 

TBA 

Deck 15 – FWD 

TBA 
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3 04:30 Hours 

06:30 - 08:00 
Hours 

08.15 Hours 

18:00 – 21:00 
Hours 

Qiyamullail (Night Vergil Prayer) 

Fajr Prayer in congregation 

Tazkirah after Fajr Prayer while 
watching sunrise 

Breakfast 

Shopping, visiting of seafood 
markets, muslim t-shirt factory & 
Muslim Withaya School trip, lunch 
break and delivery of donations. 

Dhuhr and Asr prayers in 
congregation at Muslim Withaya 
School Mosque 

*Must be back on board by 19:30
Hours Malaysia Time

Dinner 

Enjoy the Sunset and Relax 

Maghrib and Isha prayer (Jama' 
Takhir) in individual passengers’ 
cabin 

Supper 

Relax (Self Activity) 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Deck 15 - FWD 

TBA 

Phuket 

 Muslim Withaya 
School Mosque  

Voyager of The 
Seas 

TBA 

Cabin 

TBA 
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4 04:30 Hours 

07:00 - 10:00 
Hours 

10.00 – 12:00 
Hours 

12.00 – 14:00 
Hours 

13:25 Hours 

20:00 Hours 
onwards 

Qiyamullail (Night Vergil Prayer) 

Fajr Prayer in congregation 

Tazkirah after Fajr Prayer while 
watching sunrise 

Breakfast 

Music Forum (Divine Love Symphony 
7) 

Lunch 

Dhuhr and Asr prayer (Jama' Takdim) 
in individual passengers’ cabin 

Cruise activity 

Maghrib and Isha prayer in 
congregation 

“Jubah Nite” – thanksgiving dinner 
exclusively for programme members 

Floating Concert by Inteam (TBA) 

Dzikir and selawat  

Photo-taking session  (TBA) 

Individual bill payment (If any) 

Supper 

Relax (Self Activity) 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Deck 15 - FWD 

TBA 

TBA 

 TBA 

Cabin 

Deck 15 - FWD 

TBA 

TBA 23:30 - 00:30
 Hours 
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5 04:30 Hours 

06:00 – 08:00 
Hours 

onwards 

06:00  - 07:00 
Hours 

07:00 Hours 

08:00 Hours 

Qiyamullail (Night Vergil Prayer) 

Fajr Prayer in congregation 

Excerpt of Luggage - large baggage 
clothing only 

(Please locate outside the door of 
the Cabin)  

Breakfast 

Cabin check out 

Gather to exit Cruise 

Baggage claim 

Assemble to board bus (to whom it 
may concern) 

Dispersal of Passengers 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Deck 15 – FWD 

Cabin 

TBA 

Cabin 

TBA 

Marina Bay Cruise 
Centre, 
Singapore 

Marina Bay Cruise 
Centre, 
Singapore 

Structure of programmes are subjected to changes* 


